Fisher Park Recreation Center in District 3 got the P3 treatment. In support
of District Supervisor John Smeltzer’s pursuit to make District 3 the
“Garden District” of PPR, Seasonal Horticulturist Carol Pollard Ndeti and
the Operations Crew of District 3 renovated two garden beds full of invasive
weeds and tree seedlings into something a little more beautiful. The crew
worked hard, getting down and dirty with some who never gardened before
getting on their hands and knees to give it a try for the first time. Annual
Snapdragons and Begonias were planted and thanks to the Horticulture
Center for providing the plants. Although the official P3 program is still
accepting applications for fall plantings, this was a great way to add
immediate support to an Operations project.

Great job guys...you rock!
















